
  

Office of the Sark Electricity Price Control Commissioner   

Notice 

Thursday, 31st May, 2018  

  

I have written a proposed price control order on my office’s web-site www.epc.sark.gg.  You may 

recall that, after a consultation process, I determined that the current basic tariff of 66p/kWh, and 

prices for larger customers, are not fair and reasonable. I am proposing that a fair and reasonable 

price for electricity on Sark for the year 1st July, 2018 to 30th June 2019 is 52 p/kWh. I also suggest 

that, subject to representations that SEL or others make, that a fair and reasonable price for the 

following year is 49 p/kWh on the basis of electricity demand and diesel fuel prices remain at current 

levels. 

I would like to receive comments on these proposals from interested parties. The closing date for 

this consultation is 25th June, 2018. 

  

Anthony White  

Commissioner  

commissioner@epc.sark.gg  

  

  

http://www.epc.sark.gg/

